
 
               
 
 
 

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA 

Phone:  (028) 3026 2175 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Principal: Mrs M Monaghan MEd (Educational Management) PQHNI 

E-mail: mmonaghan771@c2kni.net 

 

3 April 2023 

Dear parents, 

We are delighted to be able to provide homework club after Easter, beginning on Monday 17th April.  

The club will take place in our school Monday-Thursday 3pm-4.30pm.  

It will be led by Miss Crilly and Miss Murphy.  

Parents should send cash payment to school in an envelope with your child's/children's name/s and the 

days which they will be attending homework club for that week.  

The cost will be £2 per family per day. This must be paid on the FIRST DAY of attendance for 

that week.  

We will trial the club for 4 weeks to ascertain its viability and usage. We know that lots of parents and 

children will benefit and hope that we will be able to sustain it until mid June when homework will cease. 

We will keep you informed. 

Yours Sincerely  

Mrs Donnelly  

  


